
 

 

Please Reduce Your Water Usage 

The Town of Cobalt is currently undergoing upgrades on the 

Water Treatment Plant which is expected to be ongoing from July 

to September. Residents are asked to please reduce their water 

usage to help conserve during this period of time. The Town of 

Cobalt would like to thank you for your co-operation.  

Ways to reduce usage:  

1. If you live on an odd numbered side of the street, limit your 

outdoor water usage to odd numbered days.  

2. If you live on an even numbered side of the street, limit your 

outdoor water usage to even numbered days.  

3. We request NO OVERNIGHT watering 

For more information, please call the Municipal office.  

 


